
"City on the Gulf" 

City of Venice 
Planning & Zoning Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Barry Snyder, Planning Commission Chairman 

FROM: JoAnne Brewer, Interim Administrative Coordinator 

SUBJECT: Advertisement of Public Hearing and Notice of Written Communications for 
Furniture Warehouse - Zoning Map Amendment Petition No. l 7-03RZ 

DATE: March 29, 2017 

This is to certify that the Public Hearing for this petition was appropriately advertised on April 1, 2017 as 
required by the City of Venice Land Development Code. 

Proof of publication is on file in the Planning & Zoning Department. 

No written communications have been received regarding this petition. 

cc: File No. 17-03RZ 


